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Honorable John McCain 
United States Senate 
4703 S. Lakeshore Drive 
Suite 1 
Tempe, AZ 85282 

Dear Senator McCain: 

DEFENSE INTELLIGENCE AGENCY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20340-5100 

23 March 2006 

This responds to your 7 March 2006 letter to the Defense Intelligence Agency (DIA) regarding 
l(b)(6) lwho has encountered a problem with Southwest Chaiier Lines, Inc. 

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention. However, the Department of Defense Office 
of Assistant Secretary of Defense, Legislative Affairs (LA) is the appropriate office to handle 
such matters. Therefore, I have referred your correspondence to the Office of Assistant 
Secretary of Defense, Legislative Affairs (LA) at 703-697-6210, for investigation and 
appropriate action. 

Please let me know if! can assist in other matters. 

Sinaerelv I 
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